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Feeding Frien�zineMay cu21 

st.u.1.·.Y. 'Tnls culiaa.1'.'i cosmic coro.ltlunion 

uf Wu.L·d :::; , images, al\<f 11ou.r1shin6 

potential needs your vci�e. �our art. 

Your cooKLng erease soak@t index ca�l 

fe,atu.ci.11g tl'\e r\\u.t>arb 1:>re�d -recipe t3i 

genera�ion� past. tour story behind 

that scar on your knuckle. Your 

secre� to s�unning entrees crafted 

on the fly. Your �urn at the stove. 

tou have our attention. 

We are connecte� now �hrough �his 

s�ory. We invite you �0 settlEij in 

for some ruminations on rhubarb. 

We nope you 6et a chance �o bake 

a crisp, m�x a drink, and ien� your 

voice to the clarion call of the 

choir of Spring. 

**Direct fan mall/art/sub!!lissions to: 

Ok, so this is the part where I 
attempt to explain why just mere 
inches to your left you are readin� 
'Feeding Friendzine May 202l'while

0 

most likely in June 2021 or ... gulp 
... never1 The simple explanation 

is there is no simple explanation. 
Everything is connected. I am both 
entirely at fault and at no fault a 
at all. Here's how it g0es- our 

trusty epson 400 series or s©mething 
printer called it q uits after 10 
years or whatever in the gama. 
Our family held a quiet retirement 
ceremony for the old unit which 
included being reboxea in the empty 
one from the new printer with its * 
last ink cartritge nestled nearby 
before tapea up and taken to the 
very special Storage Shelf of Ggory 
in the garage. What other itemm are 

enshrined here you ask1 Only the �ee 
mast prestigious artifacts that aav 
have outlived their use in our ae�e 
house or otherwise have proven a 

cheking hazard for a chila or a &� 
cat can call the SSoG home. Also, 

the item needs to be impossible to 
recycle. This prerequisite 100% 
accounts for our Epson printer's 
cannonization to tt hallowed shelf 

Otherwise, I hope the new printer 
keeps up with our enterprise. I say 
, , , 

h our oecause we ave fan contribut 
-ti0ns including artwork and a

question for the crowt. Direct any
ansights or inspirations back m�

way ant I can post mare Q & A's. 

Also upgradet the clarity of m� sep 
script using the old smith-corona 
instea« ef my scrawling cursive o 

I daresay some of us were left 

Harvest 'Tips 

Rhubarb needs a few years to

puzzling over the last installment 
like Nick Cagg pouring over the 

Declaration of Independence. 
establish No� anymore!' Now, just every oy;he 

before harvest. Pick mature stalks

once tney �eacu 7 �o 15 incnes in 

ieng�n. Twis� ana pull �ne scaik 

away from tne plan� gen�ly, no need

�o cut ttnis method allows for more

Stalks to sprout. Gather 2/3 01 plant 

at mos�. Cut off & discard leaves. 

-er aspect of this project will
remain unclear but the type impec­
cable.

Sure glad I savea this space on ta
the page so I c0uld check in two ie 

weeks after I first startea. iasg 
Thanks for hanging in there with me 
I hope to feature more co-author­
-ship in the next one. 

Share iEleas 

freely:






